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Resignation of an Executive Committee member 
 

 

 

Dear HKUSTSU members, 

 

 

From 2 March 2015 onwards, LAW Wai Lun, the President of the Executive 

Committee, HKUSTSU, the 22
nd

 Session, will resign due to personal issues. 

 

 

We, the Executive Committee, feel extremely sorry to notify our 

members of this piece of unfortunate news. We sincerely wish the resigned member 

the very best luck in his university life and we promise that we would be determined 

to keep serving our members with our full effort and passion. Please kindly continue 

to support us. 

 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

The Executive Committee 

HKUSTSU, 

The 22
nd 

Session, 2014-2015 
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